Suzie Fournier

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:
Attachments:

Colbert, Michael (MTO) <Michael.Colbert@ontario.ca>
Tuesday, July 9, 2019 2:55 PM

Suzie Fournier

Alkins, Andrew (MTO)

RE: Temagami turnaround waste disposal concerns

RE: None identified pull off School Hill Hwy 11 Temagami

Hello Suzie...l didn't forget about you...

Here is a copy of correspondence from last year in regards to the same issue. The property in
question does not belong to the Ministry. That being said, | managed to find some money and am
having bear bins made to install at the turnaround plus a few other locations along the highway where
truckers dump their garbage. Hopefully this makes it neater and easier for people to keep the areas

clean.

Mike Colbert

Maintenance Superintendent

704024 Rockley Road,

New Liskeard, Ont..

705-647-1814 Fax: 705-647-4571 Cell: 705-648-0038

MTO ONE

0000

From: Suzie Fournier <Suzie.f@temagami.ca>

Sent: May 29, 2019 1:37 PM

To: Colbert, Michael (MTO) <Michael.Colbert@ontario.ca>
Subject: RE: Temagami turnaround waste disposal concerns

Thanks Mike!

Suzie Fournier

Municipal Clerk

Municipality of Temagami

7 Lakeshore Drive P.O. Box 220
Temegami, Ontario POH 2HO
Tel 705.569.3421 ext.208

Fax 705.569.2834



